
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

1/22/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                            

 

President Mark opened the meeting my introducing our newest member, Joseph Barrett. Joseph was 

sponsored by this wife, Mary Bouchard. Welcome Joe!!! 

 

 
      President Mark and Joseph 

President Mark asked members to be mindful that we will be needing a club President for the years 

2016-2017. Scott Andrew is going to be the President for 2015-2016. With this, Bill and Darlynne 

Overbaugh spoke up and said they would follow Scott and Darlynne would be President 2016-2017 

and Bill would be President 2017-2018. Thank you both for stepping up. 

 

Our guest, Holly Bailey, spoke on her newest book “Calls Beyond Our Hearing. Unlocking the secrets 

of animal voices.” Holly spoke about how different species of animals communicate with each other. 

Some have very complicated communication. 

 

The Dryden Mystery Dinner was brought up and Brian Buttner will be here next week to promote 

this event. 

 

A Thank You was read from the Trumansburg Conservatory of Fine Arts for our $1000 donation to 

help them with their grant and they told us that is was successful. 

 

A Thank You was also read from Kendra Trimm thanking us for the Paul Harris Fellow award 

bestowed upon her late mother, Ann Russell. Kendra also thanked us for helping with the Salvation 

Army bell ringing. Everything we do for the community is greatly appreciated. 

Dinner Schedule 
1/29/15 Bouchard/Guthrie 

2/5/15  Brainard/Curtis 

2/12/15 Bullock/Bullock 

2/19/15 Haine/Guy-Sell 

 

           Speaker Schedule 
1/29/15 Club Assembly 

2/5/15  Zgola 

2/12/15 Club Assembly 

2/19/15 Andrew  

 



 

Lennart told us that his trip to Florida was great and they went to four parks and had a great time. 

 

Lydia, from Brazil, who is staying with Zoren and Shelly for a month, is getting ready to leave and 

has had a good time during her stay. 

 

Will Prislow, our outbound Exchange student to Denmark, told us that he is looking forward to his 

year abroad. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:48 pm. 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$2 from President Mark for the Overbaugh’s accepting 

the Rotary Club’s Presidency for the years 2016-2017 

and 2017-2018  

 

 

 

None scheduled at this time  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
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